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P. Lonergan 04/15/10 Minutes 

All Hazard All Discipline Minutes 

April 15, 2010 

7:30 am Gallatin County EOC (219 E. Tamarack) 
 

 

Introductions • Christina Powell, Patrick Lonergan, Mark Lachapelle, Matt Kelley, Betty 

Kalakay, Raleigh Haydon, Frank Smith, Glenn Puffer, Bruce Cunningham, 

Norm Eggert, Ross Johnson, James Hall 

Minutes Approval • February 18, 2010 

Emergency 

Management 

• Patrick showed the group the planning website being used for the 

Emergency Management Plan revision 

(http://www.readygallatin.com/New_Plan.php) .  He also covered some 

of the proposed changes being made as well as a review of the revision 

process.  He encouraged everyone to participate and provide any 

feedback they may have. 

 

• Patrick reported that the FY10 homeland security grant requests that 

were submitted from the county have all made it through with no cuts.  

The Governor made his final decision on the proposals yesterday and 

we still had everything.  This will now go to DHS and we should have an 

award around September.  Gallatin County also ended up receiving a 

50K award to support local incident management training around the 

state. 

• Patrick reminded everyone that the State’s Pre Disaster Mitigation Plan 

public meeting is coming up in Bozeman and asked if people could 

attend.  This is important because we are not eligible for federal 

assistance without it and Gallatin County will be updating ours this 

summer. 

Citizen Corps •  

Unified Health 

Command  

• Betty reported that UHC has taken the past couple months off waiting 

for the new Health Officer to arrive.  They will be meeting next month 

to discuss their strategic plan. 

• Gallatin County recently had a small recurrence of H1N1 this past week, 

but still has not had any seasonal flu. 

• Matt Kelley, the new Health Officer, introduced himself to everyone.  

He is excited to be here and working hard to learn the Health Dept. and 

the community.  Matt encourages everyone to get in touch with him to 

introduce each other and talk. 

Schools • Mark Lachapelle gave an overview of the reported active shooter 

incident that occurred at MSU-Billings.  While it turned out to be a non-

event it demonstrated the power of the rumor mill when the word 

quickly got out that it was taking place at MSU-Bozeman. 

Training & 

Exercise 

• Patrick handed out the flyer for the G-290 Basic PIO Course being held 

in Billings.  This is a good opportunity for people that have an interest in 

that.  The G-290 curriculum is generally pretty good, and this is the 
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prerequisite for the Advance PIO course in Emittsburg, MD which is 

fantastic.  It has been years since this course has been offered in 

Montana. 

Public Education •  

Volunteers Active 

in Disaster 

• Patrick reported that the State VOAD meeting took place last week in 

Great Falls.  It had a good turn out and seemed to be productive. 

• Norm let everyone know that the Gallatin VOAD is Meeting 4/19 @ 

1800 hrs at Bozeman Fire Station 3.  Everyone is encouraged to attend. 

Communications  • Bruce gave a live demonstration of the new HipLink interface that is 

replacing Emergin.  Everyone seemed to like what they saw.  911 

expects to start migrating agencies over to the new site starting in late 

spring and into the summer.  There will be training sessions held prior 

to this taking place. 

• Frank reminded everyone that this is national dispatcher week. 

• Frank said that the Fire North project is nearing completion. 

• Frank reported that they are still having issues with intermittent receive 

audio problems on the consoles.  This is working its way through 

Motorola Tech Support. 

• Frank said they are having some issues with some of the generators at 

the radio sites and working to resolve that. 

• Frank has scheduled Fleet Mapping Training in Bozeman.  The more 

participation the better, regardless of if your agency plans on utilizing 

the trunked system. 

• Frank reported that Interoperable Montana is holding a planning 

session next week on their long range plan. 

Other •  

Next meeting • May 20, 2010 @ 7:30 am – Gallatin County EOC 
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Upcoming Activities 

 
Upcoming Meetings 

• April 16 – Basic Plan Final Review 

• April 19 – Gallatin VOAD meeting 

• April 21 – Fire Council Issues 

• April 26 – MT PDM Review 

• April 28 – Gallatin LECC Meeting 

• April 28 – Warning Annex Final Review 

• May 4 – Red Cross DAT 

• May 13 – Fire Council Communications 

• May 19 – Fire Council Issues 

 

Upcoming Training 

• April 14-15 – Spring Public Health Conference, Bozeman 

• April 20-21 – ICS300, Butte 

• April 28-29 – EOC Training, Columbus 

• May 24-28 – Cyberterrorism Defense, Helena 

• June 10-11 – ICS300, Helena 

Upcoming Exercises 

•  

 


